
 

 

On Tuesday, Cindy Brown, my Community Relations Representative for 

The Villages, visited The Villages Hometown Civitan Club. They are a group 

of generous and caring women who meet monthly to socialize, learn, and 

help people by raising funds to support issues that affect women and 

children with developmental disabilities. 

 

 

(Extract from the February 2022 “The Webster Wire”) 


